
         
 

DATE:  24/09/2015 FOI REQUEST 
NO: 

195_15-16 

FOI REQUEST 

Incident: VENWOOD CLOSE,WENVOE 

There is one piece of information which would be very helpful. Someone at the 
premises whilst the Fire Brigade attended mentioned to me that about 1000 gallons 
of water would have been used to fight the Fire. 

Would you kindly check with the Barry Fire station if they would agree with this 
assessment and if not what volume would they believe may have been used to quell 
the burning roof? 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

FOI RESPONSE 

 
Information requested not held.   
 
SWFRS do not record how much water is used at each incident attended and it 
would not be appropriate guess or speculate. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 




